
OFFICE OF INTERNATIONAL PROGRAMS (OIP)

Hello International Students and Friends,

We only have one more week to go before the start of break! This brings
excitement, but it will be sad to see another cohort of students leave after
finishing their program. Let's make this final exams week filled with fun
memories. Please see the following: International Peer Minister
Dahliah's Senior Recital, OIP Gingerbread House Making, and
Friendship Family Christmas Party!

The OIP 

Sunday - International Peer Minister

Dahliah's Senior Recital

International Peer Minister Dahliah will be performing her final recital this
Sunday at 12:00pm in the Duesenberg Recital Hall in the Center for the

Arts. Come support her as she sings in 4 different languages!

http://www.valpo.edu/
http://www.facebook.com/Valpo-International-Students-Scholars-1512951318955478/
http://www.instagram.com/valpointernationalprograms
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OJ9Mj8kt76c&list=PLF3xJJphNjsWmh8lFCp8M4vDbmexUvw2H
https://t.e2ma.net/click/j083te/r62953n/nb8l5k


Gingerbread House Making

Next week Thursday for international coffee hour, we will be making

gingerbread houses, just in time for Christmas break! Come to the

international student lounge at 3:00pm, and we can teach you how to

make a house if you haven't done so before. Bring your friends and let's

have a great time participating in this tradition!



Friendship Family Christmas Party

Next Friday, Friendship Family is hosting a Christmas party in the Union

Brown & Gold Room. Join us at 5:30pm for cookie decorating, hot cocoa,

and a Christmas play!



Student Ambassador Job Opportunity at

OIP

There's still time to apply for a student ambassador position in the OIP

starting next semester! Please CLICK HERE to learn more and to apply.

Congratulations to Our Graduating

International Students

We have a large group of international students who are finishing their

program in December, and we would like to say: Congratulations! You

have gone through the hoops of immigration, ran the marathon of your

program, and are jumping into this next season of life. We wish you all the

best in your future!

https://valpo.joinhandshake.com/stu/jobs/8471697?ref=preview-header-click&search_id=64290a45-841c-49a4-aa49-7e029171124b


Note for those who are Graduating

If you are graduating this December and have had a job this year, please

make sure you inform human.resources@valpo.edu if you have any

change of address. This way, your W-2 can be sent to the correct location.

OIP Hours

The OIP is located at Harre Union Suite 250. Stop by to pick up documents, make an
appointment, or just chat between 9 am to 4 pm, Monday to Friday.

See you around campus!
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